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Preliminary test should be mandatory so all workers have a test done be fore starting in a
job so they all have a baseline .

Many companys dont comply now and with little to no enforcement this will only get
worse .

It is already hard to get into an ENT , many of our patients can wait for 3 to 6 months once
a referral has been accepted . This will become a very drawn out process
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